TOWN OF HILL
SELECTMEN’S WORKSHOP

August 9, 2022

Selectmen Present: Tom Seymour, Shaun Bresnahan, Frank Razzaboni & Lisa Seymour
(Administrative Assistant)

Selectmen Absent:

Public: Harold Knott

Thomas Seymour brought the Workshop to order at 7:12 pm.

The workshop was to make changes an update the Town of Hill, Personnel Policy. These changes
are within the pay periods, hours worked, overtime, meal breaks and regular breaks, personnel
records, holiday’s, vacations, sick leave, short-term disability, attendance and standard of conduct.
Shaun Bresnahan checked the pole location request from NHEC on Tioga Road. This is for the new
construction on Map R13 Lot 04. The Board of Selectmen approved the pole location and emailed to
the NHEC.

Harold Knott from Harold’s Truck and Repair came into discuss the recall on the police cruiser and
the condition of the cruiser. The police cruiser passed inspection however because it has been

sitting it needed a new battery and the rotors will need work. Don Sullivan will be running it a least
weekly to keep the battery charged.

With no further business to conduct, Francis Razzaboni made the motion to adjourn the meeting
Shaun Bresnahan seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously motion at 9:03 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Seymour

Tom Seymour, Chair Shaun Bresnahan Francis Razzaboni
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